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Lantana Road Utility Relocation

127 South Utility Relocation

Safe Routes to Schools Grant
Meadow Park Dam Renovations
Kingdom Hall Water and sewer

Extension (Miller Avenue)
Grindstaff Hangar

Tenth Street Drainage

Army Corp Study
Satsuma Drive

Dog Park

Northwest Connector

Sewer Line Replacement Project

Lantana Road Street Lights

West Adams Street

Airport Runway Lighting

Police Station Improvements

Water Plant Upgrades

(No Change) The project is 99.9 percent complete It has been discovered that the service feed to 3
street fights on the corner of Old Lantana and Miller Bypass has been removed and City Staff is working
with TDOT to repair this service. A future casing is installed improperly on Dunbar Road and the
Contractor wili bore the road with a new casing to replace the existing.

(No Change) Current bid date unknown. TVA is working on environmental documents.

The southern side of Fourth Street has been surveyed for ROW and the Engineer is working on the
redesign in this area.

The Engineering Department is coordinating fence installation and coordinating the ordering of the of the
materials for the valve installation with the Utility Maintenance Department.

All water and sewer installation is complete and only testing remains.

Bids have been received on the taxi way extension and the Engineer and TDOT will have a
recommendation at the City Council meeting.

(No Change) The Rescue Squad has signed the agreement and the agreement will be on the January
Council Meeting agenda. The construction work will not occur until a dryer season.

The Engineering Department continues to give information to the Engineers.
We are awaiting confract documents and will starf the project in the coming weeks.

The Maintenance Depariment is working on removing holes and smoothing the area. The contractor has
been awarded the contract and is awaiting the grade work to be finalized.

A pre-construction meeting is scheduled for April 10th and we will have more details after that meeting.

The project has been awarded but not started. We anticipate having all contract documents in order in
the next two weeks and starting the project.

TVA has completed the ground work of locating existing poles. They have done this in order to minimize
cost by utilizing existing poles. TVA has not finished the estimates at this time.

The Street Department Superintendent has negotiated tree removal and pruning with the property owner
and the striping and stop sign removal will occur when scheduling and weather permits.

Bids have been received on this project and the Engineer and TDOT will have a recommendation at the
City Council meeting.

The project is complete with the exception of the sign which should be installed this week. The police
department has moved,

Delivery of equipment will extend the duration of this project. The monthly progress meeting is scheduled
after the Council meeting due to scheduling confiicts. Further updates will be available next month.



